
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

PLEASE POST 
 
 

Notice is hereby given of a Special Meeting of the Greenwich Board of 
Education Policy Governance Committee, to be held on Friday, August 14, 
2020 at 9:00am., via teleconference through Zoom permitted by Executive 
Order 7b (March 14, 2020). 
 
Click on the link below: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82274633658 
 
Or  
 
Dial 646 558 8656 
Webinar ID: 822 7463 3658 
 
The purpose of the Special Meeting is to conduct the following business: 

 
• Review Mask Policy  

 
Any questions regarding accessing the meeting should be submitted to BOE 
Clerk Michael Antonaccio via email at: 
michael_antonaccio@greenwich.k12.ct.us. 
 

 
____________________ 
Kathleen Stowe 
Policy Governance Committee Chair 
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